
March 8, 2018

Mark Goodwin, P.E.
Mark Goodwin and Associates
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, NM 87199


Re:	Sage Ranch Subdivision
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 2-27-18 (M09E025A)


Dear Mr. Goodwin,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2-28-18, the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to apply for an ESC permit for grading and is approved to be included in the Work Order construction plans with the following condition:

	A mulch sock may be requested south of the storm drain work in Snow Vista Blvd.  The determination will be made during a site inspection(s).  
  
	Include a copy of the approved plan in the Work Order construction plans.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.



				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
				







